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8th March 2017




Dear Parents 

[bookmark: _GoBack]It is with disappointment that I have to write this letter. It has been brought to our attention on more than one occasion that the choice of language and topic of conversation by some parents that is being heard on the KS2 playground at drop off and pick up times is highly inappropriate and unacceptable. 

Within the academy we are working hard to embed our values of Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Co-operation & Aspiration. We encourage the children to act respectfully towards each other and show responsibility by following the school’s code of conduct. Unfortunately, it appears that these behaviours are not always evident on the playground at these times. 

In light of the recent complaints we have written a new Parental Behaviour Guidance, which outlines the Academy’s expectations and procedures. Please find it attached. This guidance is now in operation and should we receive any further complaints we shall be contacting the parent concerned and following the procedure in Appendix 1. 

We very much value the positive relationships we have with our parents and thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely




Mrs J Fallowell
Principal
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